Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

Division Advisory No. _ 24 s. 2022
February 23, 2022
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013,
this advisory is issued not for endorsement of DepEd Aklan
officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

Attached is the letter of Boy Scouts of the Philippines — Aklan Council
dated February 21, 2022, requesting the Woodbadge Holders (WBHs) and
District Coordinators to attend to the limited face to face Jamboree Sub-Camp
Staff and Committee Meeting on February 25, 2022 at 9:00 AM at BSP HQ,
Kalibo, Aklan.

Adherence to health protocols and standards in the conduct of this
activity shall be strictly followed.

For more information, contact:

Boy Scouts of the Philippines

Aklan Council

Poblacion, Kalibo, Aklan

Contact Numbers: 09380125507 /09358245129
Email Address: bspaklancouncil@gmail.com

MBA/SRYM

Poblacion, Numancia, Aklan

Tel/Fax No. (036) 265 3744 | (036) 265 3737 | (036) 265 3738 | (036) 265 3740 | (036) 265 3741
ebsite: http://www.depedaklan.org

Email Address: aklan.1958@deped.gov.ph
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BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
AKLAN COUNCIL

g n Kalibo, Aklan
T —————————

February 21, 2022

BOY ¢

MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Division of Aklan

Numancia, Aklan

Sir:

In line with the scheduled of the 1* BSP WVR Regional Scout Cyber Jamboree (RSCJ)
on March 7 — 13, 2022 to be hosted by lloilo (Confessor) Council through Zoom, there
will be a Jamboree Sub-Camp Staff and Committee Limited Face to Face Meeting
at 9:00 o’clock in the morning on February 25, 2022 at BSP HQ, Kalibo, Aklan.

In this connection, we are requesting from your good office to allow the Woodbadge
Holders (WBHs) and District Coordinators of your division to attend the said meeting.

Staff is requested to submit the video presentation of the activities assigned to them on
or before February 25, 2022 together with the activity fee and BSP Membership Fee.

Thank you so much in anticipation of your/favorable action on this request. More power
and Mabuhay!

Aklan Coyncil! BSP

APPROVED:

MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Aklan



